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24 April 2017
Police and Crime Commissioner’s Response to HMIC Report: The State of Policing
Cumbria’s Police and Crime Commissioner Peter McCall, welcomes this year’s report from HMIC: The State of Policing: The Annual Assessment of Policing in England and Wales 2016
This report is HMIC Chief Inspector’s report to the Secretary of State under section 54(4A) of the Police Act 1996. As required by that section, it contains his assessment of the efficiency and effectiveness of policing in England and Wales in respect of the inspection year 2016.

The report provides an overview of how all forces have performed, identifies trends and new challenges, as well us identifying main challenges going forward.  For 2016 two of the main issue were identified as: 
· police forces are having to pick up the slack as cuts in other public services increase pressure on them;

· the failures of other public services, especially in respect of children's and adolescent mental health, too often making the police the service of first resort, long after the chances of effective prevention have been lost

Commenting on the report Peter McCall said: “I welcome the findings from the report, and can recognise these issues in Cumbria.  However, I’m pleased to say that we are already making great progress in addressing those with mental health issues in the county. A multi-agency project to stop people in mental health crisis spending hours in a police cell or in A&E while waiting for mental health services is now up and running across Cumbria, with more elements of the service still to come. 
“This is a very exciting and innovative project and is the first time that partners from health and care services and the police have worked together as one team to make sure that those in mental health crisis get the right help at the right time by the right people.”
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